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Wednesday 21st September 2022  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Parents vs. Kids Tag Rugby  

 

On Friday 14th October, we will be running our fourth annual Parents vs. Kids tag rugby. The 

children at Talavera are so excited to welcome their male relations into school. 

 

In the morning, your child will have the opportunity to take part in a series of skills-

based activities with myself and some expert volunteers, in order to engage in a real 

tournament.  

 

You or another of your child’s relations will be invited to the afternoon session, which will 

begin at 1.30pm and end at 3pm. You will learn from your children, who will be sharing 

all of the new skills that they have gained from their morning training session. The 

highlight of the afternoon though will be our Parents vs. Kids match when you will be 

able to prove that you’ve still got it. Who will be victorious and earn the shield? 

 

Please be aware that spaces are very limited and will be delivered on a first come, first 

served basis. Let us know via this form if you would like to attend and we will contact you if 

you are successful. Sadly, we will only be able to offer places to the first 40 parents. 

This is a very popular event and places will fill up quickly.   

 

We warmly welcome any relative to attend is the child’s parent is unavailable to attend.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Horner  

PE lead  
 


